
Rose Haven Heritage Garden 30th Anniversary 
 “Help Us Grow Our Garden” 

Thank you for your past support and recognition of the role the Garden plays in our community.  We 
live in challenging times and feel fortunate to offer our neighbors a serene place to regenerate their 
spirits.  We see it every day as people come to connect with nature. 

As part of our 3 year master plan to restore and renovate the Garden, we have recently completed a 
new reflecting pond including a water feature and restored the Hall of Fame rose garden.  

We are excited to announce a significant new addition, the Boos Courtyard Labyrinth, which will 
include a 24’ walking labyrinth encircled with 220 commemorative engraved Donor Bricks. 

This is an outstanding opportunity for members of our community to 
join the “Help Us Grow Our Garden” campaign, 

be recognized as a donor, and 
become a permanent part of this enchanting Garden. 

Now you can partner with us to increase visibility of your business and promote the Garden.   Rose 
Haven is used by the community for small meetings, photo shoots, family walks, picnics, and special 
events throughout the year, all while adhering to Covid-19 safety guidelines. 

Thank you,

Rebecca Weersing
Chairperson of Rose Haven Heritage Garden 

Order Online: www.thatsmybrick.com/temeculars  
Partner with us and join our “Help us Grow our Garden” Campaign

Show your support and Donate your brick today!

                 
                                                                                         
   24’ Walking Labyrinth w/ Brick Border                    Order Here                 4” x 8” Personalized Brick - Cost: $100

Offered by Temecula Valley Rose Society
Rose Haven Heritage Garden is  privately owned and maintained 

by the nonprofit Temecula Valley Rose Society. 

Questions? Contact: Kathy Trudeau
azfun.kat@gmail.com  Ph. 602-391-5161

http://www.thatsmybrick.com/temeculars
mailto:azfun.kat@gmail.com

